
November 28, 2018 

To whom it may concern 

Beware of fraudulent e-mails that pose as messages from the company's 

executives

Nissan Chemical Corporation has been made aware of fraudulent e-mails claiming to be from Nissan Chemical 

Corporation soliciting a transaction. 

One feature of these e-mails was that their email addresses appeared similar to our company e-mail 

addresses. 

We caution all to confirm sufficiently the senders and contents of suspicious e-mails you may receive. 

Contact information for inquiries on the above 

Nissan Chemical Corporation  

Corporate Planning Department 

CSR & Public Relations Office  


